
 

 2015-2016     Coleman 6th Grade  

ICEBREAKER 
Welcome to Coleman Middle School ! 

Incoming 6th graders are invited to the icebreaker activities.   

The TENTATIVE date is August 23.  This is the Sunday before the first day of school. 

The kids will mingle and play games. They will have combination locks to practice on in 

anticipation for their lockers. There will be sweet & cool treats.  Just having them get 

together to meet new friends and reconnect with friends they haven’t seen in awhile 

helps to make them all feel much more relaxed on the first day of middle school. 

The Icebreaker committee will work on the DETAILS for the activities, & food over the 

next few months. There will be an evite put together and if we have your email address, 

you & your “baby cobra” will be included.  

The purpose of this flyer is to collect your information if you are interested in having 

your daughter / son attend this fun, parent run event. Your current school will not 

release your email address to us so, YOU have to sign up if you want to be included.  

Please email me with the following information so that you will be included on the 

Evite that will go out over the summer. 

PLEASE PRINT…. I HAVE TO READ IT TO TYPE IT FOR THE INVITE 

 

Student Name: ______________________________________________________                                     

Girl or Boy ? ____________________ 

Parent Name: _________________________________________________________ 

Best Email Contact: ____________________________________________________ 

Best Phone Contact: ___________________________________________________ 

Current 5th grade school: _______________________________________________ 

 

If you want your daughter / son to be included in this fun ~ parent run event please 

email the above information to  

COLEMANICEBREAKER@GMAIL.COM 

 

THIS IS FOR INCOMING COLEMAN 6TH GRADERS ONLY… THANKS ! 

 

Welcome to Coleman Middle School !   

Cathy Erhardt / Icebreaker Committee  

 


